
ST PATRICK’S CHURCH 
100 YEARS  

Clergy House, Dillon Court, Netham Road, Redfield, Bristol, BS5 9PF 
 

 

PARISH PASTORAL TEAM PARISH CONTACT DETAILS 

Canon Gregory Grant - Parish Priest Office hours: Tue/Fri 9.00am – 4.00pm  

Revs Denis Deasey & Rob Easton - Deacons Tel: 0117 9557662 

                                                                                    Email: Bristol.stpatrick@clifton diocese.com 

 

 

 

MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS WEEK COMMENCING SUNDAY 11th JUNE 2023 

CORPUS CHRISTI 

 

 TIME INTENTION DONOR 

Sat 10 June 
 

 1.00pm  
 6.30pm 

Swahili Mass 
Hannah Curnow (RIP) 
Margaret Twomey (Birthday memory) 

  
Maura Cotterell & Family   
Denis Twomey                                         

Sun 11 June   8.30am  
10.00am  
 6.00pm 

Marie & Will Howie 
Thomas Bradley (P/int) 

Brazilian Mass 

Christine Howie 
Bex & Nash 

Mon 12 June 9.00am Sick & Housebound  

Tues 13 June         7.30pm                          Peace in War-torn Countries  

Wed 14 June 9.00am Christopher Blackford (Birthday memory)  

Thurs 15 June 9.00am         People of the Parish  

Fri 16 June 12 noon                                                                              Gerry Hunter (Anniversary) Hunter & Holland Families 

Sat 17 June  6.30pm Mary Joy 
Sister Remigia 

George Thomas & Family 

Sun 18 June  
 
 

 8.30am 
 
10.00am 
 
 
 
7.00pm            

Will Howie 
Christopher Blackford (Birthday) 
Fiona Bradley (P/int) 

Alvin & Ann Mary (P/int) 
Bill Gage (1st Anniversary) 
 
Brazilian Mass   

Christine Howie 
Roberta Blackford 
Bex & Nash 
Thomas Mathew 
Marie Gage 

 
 
 
Rosary: Half an hour before weekday Mass 
Confessions:       Before all weekend Masses and on request 
Exposition:       Saturday 5.30pm followed by The Rosary a 5.45pm 

      Tuesday-Friday 9.30am to 4.30pm  
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CURRENT NEWS/WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK 

 
 
WEEK 10 IN ORDINARY TIME 
Today is the feast of Corpus Christi – the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ.  It 
proclaims the truth of the transubstantiation of bread and wine into the actual body blood soul and 
divinity of Christ during the Mass. 
 
Tuesday, 13th June, marks the feast day of St Anthony of Padua.  He was born in Lisbon in 1193.  
Renowned as a preacher, he travelled around Africa, Italy and France and is the patron saint of lost 
items, the poor and travellers. 
 
Two further feast days are also celebrated this week – the Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of 
Jesus on Friday and the Memorial of the Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary on 
Saturday. 
 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
Congratulations to all 38 children receiving their First Holy Communion at 10am Mass today, and we 
hope they enjoy their special day.  Many thanks to Sister Leenamary and her team of catechists in 
preparing the children. In addition to our children today there are a further ten children being 
prepared in the Brazilian community for their First Holy Communion in the autumn 
 
BAPTISM 
We welcome into the church today at 11.30am Bruno Myszko-Jackson. We welcome him into the 
family of God and congratulate his parents and godparents. 

Baptisms take place on the first and third Sunday of each month at 11.30am (after the 10.00am 
Mass).  
Parents must attend two Talks A and B before their child(ren) can be baptised. The talks take place 
in the church on the second Sunday of each month at 11.00am.  The next talk will be held on 
Sunday, 25th June. Please note date change 
 
 
REST IN PEACE 
Please pray for Lesley Lee who died recently. Her Requiem Mass will be at Clifton Cathedral on 
Friday 23rd June at 12 noon. The Wake is at Channings Hotel, 20 Pembroke Road, just along from 
Clifton Cathedral.  All invited to go along whilst the family are at Canford.   
Family flowers only but donations in lieu of St. Peter’s Hospice who helped Lesley enormously in her 
final days. We pray for her husband Andrew Lee and daughters Harriet and Charlotte as we thank 
God for all Lesley contributed to the lives of so many. May she rest in peace.  
 
 

DANIEL O’DONNELL – TICKETS  
A reminder that the Concert is this coming Sunday, 18 June 
at 3pm.  If you have not purchased your tickets yet, please 
do so ASAP from the Parish Office.  This will be a wonderful 
concert with a champagne afternoon tea provided and an 
opportunity to get up close and personal with Daniel himself.     
 
 

HELP FOR THE CONCERT 



1.  Help needed this Thursday from 6 pm to get the church    
ready for Sunday’s concert.  The task will take about 1 hour 
if enough volunteers turn up!!  

2.  Volunteers needed to serve tea during the concert 
interval.  

3.   Please note the Brazilian Mass on Sunday 18th June will 
be at 7.00 pm  
 

LOURDES PILGRIMAGE 21ST TO 25TH AUGUST 2023 

For those of you that are attending the pilgrimage, please could you let Diana have a copy of your 
passport as soon as possible for the travel company.  This can be brought into the office or emailed 
to diana.bleaken@cliftondiocese.com.   

 

Please could we also ask that full payment is received as soon as possible and by Friday 23 June at 
the very latest.  Many thanks. 
 

 

BUCKFAST ABBEY WEEKEND 21/22 OCTOBER 

A weekend parish trip to Buckfast Abbey has been arranged for 21/22 October.  The cost is. 
£150. 00 per person includes full board (breakfast/lunch/dinner) which needs to be paid in full at the 
time of booking. 
 
Booking Forms are now available from the narthex.  Own transport/car share as some people may 
wish to extend their stay. 
 
FIRST FRIDAY LUNCH 

Thank to all those who attended and helped with the preparation of the lunch.  We raised a total of 
£100 which we are giving to St Patricks School Hardship Fund. 

 

PARISH SUPPER EVENING 

Many thanks to all those who attended the supper in the Shore Gallery last Friday.  It was a lovely 
evening with great food and great company at a fantastic price.  The next Supper Evening will be on 
Friday, 7 July.   Please do come along if you are able. 

 

ST PATRCK’S SCHOOL PTA MEETING 

The next PTA meeting is being held on Tuesday 11 July at 6.30pm via Teams and all are welcome 
to join. 

If you are interested in getting involved and would like to find out more about what is involved or how 
you could help please email st.patricks.pta.group@gmail.com   This is open to anyone and not just 
parents of school children so if you have some time to spare and would like to help, please do 
contact  

 

300 CLUBS WINNERS MAY 2023 

Sunday 7 

1st £50 No 41  Steve Clarke 

2nd £20 No 298 Yetunde Ajakaiye 
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3rd £10 No 149 Elayah Farrell 

4th £10 No 284 Sarah Box 

5th £10  No 116 Gabriel Farrell 

 

Sunday 14 

1st £50 No 79  Monica Finan 

2nd £20 No 211 Morgan Plumstead 

3rd £10 No 284 Sarah Box 

4th £10 No 51  Christine Howie 

5th £10 No 158 Andy Gray 

 

Sunday 21 

1st £50 No 159 Bridget Hemmings 

2nd  £20 No 153 Jo Deasey 

3rd £10 No 100 Edward Jaworski 

4th £10 No 253 Paul Mackereth 

5th £10 No 180 Canon Gregory 

 

Sunday 28 

1st £50 No 12  Sharon King 

2nd £20 No 95  Dorothea Farrell 

3rd £10 No 121 Geraldine Dewfall 

4th £10 No 178 Alice Thomas 

5th £10 No 19  Charlie Williams 

 

 

 

PRAYER & WORSHIP 

 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE WHO ARE SICK: 
Gracy Mathew, Fergal Treanor, Patrick Smith, Mick Lewis, Alfred Chojnackie, John Caherty, Maciej 
Kauczynski, James Brown, Helena Irena Boucher, Johnny Enright, Grace Karimu, Debbie Redfern, 
Irene Agidee & Angela Wahinya & family, Marian Speirs, Katie Cunningham, Fiona Bradley, Stephen 
Bradley, Sister Biddy, Jim Brooks, Grace Strong, Laura Birkett, Gwen White, Bernard Stadden, Ian 
Cleverly, Cecile McFarling, Graham Tiley, Angela O’Leary, Maggie Smith, Jim Robbins, Mario 
Toffolo, Canon Frank Bermingham, Margaret Ball,  Sheila Wakeham, Stella McBride, Adam Wright.   
 
Please inform the parish office when your relative is well again and can be taken off the list. 

 

COMMUNITY AND FELLOWSHIP 
 
TEA AND COFFEE AFTER MASS 
No tea and coffee after Masses today due to First Holy Communion. 
 
No tea and coffee After Mass Next weekend as we prepare for Daniels Visit 
 
 



 
 
CLIFTON DIOCESE ECUMENICAL WALKING PILGRIMAGE TO GLASTONBURY 
This Pilgrimage is from 7-10 July 2023 and will begin at Clifton Cathedra, led by Phil McCarthy, a 
Cathedral parishioner.  The first day’s walk will be 9.3 miles to Chew Magna, with the subsequent 
days being 16 and 11.7 miles respectively. 
 
If you are interested in joining the Pilgrimage and would like more details, please visit 
www.pilgrimways.org.uk. 
 
 
 
ADVENTUROUS ACCOMPANIMENT SUMMER SCHOOL 
A three-day summer school to reflect on the principles of Adventurous Accompaniment and 
consider how we might nurture the practices of accompaniment and apply them within our 
communities is being held at Douai Abbey in Reading on 18-20 July 2023.  If you are interested 
in attending, please visit www.accompanier.co.uk. 
 
 
 

URGENT CALL TO ALL LOCAL RESIDENTS 
 
Bristol City Council wish to introduce drastic road changes to traffic flow in the local and 
surrounding areas. 
 
This means that to access certain roads you will have to reroute along the Feeder or 
Whitehall/Chalks Road. 
 

This will have a detrimental impact on many residents, people accessing the school and the 
church causing lots more traffic in certain areas whilst only benefitting a small number. 
 
You can see more about the traffic changes by visiting: 
eastbristolliveableneighbourhoods.commonplace.is/ 
 
We have organised a survey that will be sent to you by WhatsApp or email which we would 
appreciate if you could complete which takes less than a minute to complete. If you don’t receive 
this, please contact the parish office for more details. 
 
 

LIVEABLE NEIGHBOURHOOD IS NOT SO LIVEABLE 
 

 
EDUCATION AND FORMATION 

 
DON’T FORGET THE HOLY SPIRIT 
Fr Matt Anscombe of our diocese has written a book “Don’t Forget the Holy Spirit”.  He shares 
personal testimony and considers the difference the Holy Spirit makes in our lives of faith.  Further 
details, recommendations and a link to buy the book can be found on his website 
www.dftholyspirit.com.  It is also available on Amazon at a cost of £10.00 plus P&P.  Fr Matt is 
always happy to come and speak with parish groups. 
 
 
NEW MARRIED COUPLES GROUP 
Over 25 years ago we started a Married Couples Group and even today some of the original 
couples meet each month to have a meal and discuss religious topics. 
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Canon Gregory would like to start a new group for married couples under the age of 40.   
 
The purpose of the group is to promote Christian friendship and spiritual support.  The group would 
meet once a month on an evening convenient to the members.  We have many recently married 
couples in the parish in their 20s and 30s and it would be great to see them coming together and 
getting to know each other better.  Please fill out the booking form available in the Church Narthex 
and give your completed form to the parish office or Canon Gregory.   
 
 
A LIFELINE FOR MARRIAGE!  
Retrouvaille: A programme for Couples Struggling in their Marriages. 
Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your marriage? 
Has your marriage become stressed, unloving, cold? 
Do you argue often? 
Do you want to improve your communication? 
Have you separated, divorced, or are you thinking about it? 
Do you want to try again? 
 
The Retrouvaille programme may be just what you need! 
The next programme commences with a virtual weekend 6-9 July 2023 
The following programme commences with a face-to-face weekend in Welwyn Garden City Centre 
13-15 October 2023 
For more information phone or txt: 07887 296983 or 07973 380443 
Email: retrouvailleukinfo@gmail.com  Website: www.retrouvaille.org.uk  
Complete confidentiality assured. 

 
 

MINISTRIES IN THE CHURCH WEEK COMMENCING SUNDAY 18 JUNE 2023 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 

6.30pm       Deacon Denis, Terry Coggins   
8.30am       Sister Leenamary, Maria Beasley-Suffolk 
10.00am     Deacon Rob, Rebecca Musarurwa, Yetunde Ajakaiye 
 

READERS 
6.30pm      Colin Gale, Joanna Deasey 
8.30am      Daniel Beasley-Suffolk, Rebecca Beasley-Suffolk 
10.00am    Nick Finan, Trish Godfrey 
 
BIDDING PRAYERS 
Joanna Deasey 
  
WELCOMERS: 
6.30pm        Volunteer, Volunteer 
8.30am        Volunteer, Volunteer 
10.00am      Teresa O’Brien, Mary Kearney-Knowles 
 
 
Church Cleaners:        Team Two:  Caroline, Victoria, Beata, Martha 
Offertory Counters:     Team Two:  Lisa and Simon Peck 
Children’s Liturgy        June 18, 25 
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